
3/31/24 

Good Evening Linda Vista Families,  

I hope everyone enjoyed Spring Break!  We are looking forward to seeing everyone again 
tomorrow.  Please read the following important announcements:  

  

• We are still looking for 4th, 5th and 6th graders who are interested in participating in 
the Track and Field Meet on April 27th at Fred Kelly Stadium.  There will be individual 
events, relays, and field events.  If your child is interested in participating in this event 
and/or you are willing to help coach our students, please fill out the form: 

         Click Here if Interested in the Track and Field Meet 

   

• Save the date for the Linda Vista Carnival on May 3rd!   We need 2 Liter soda bottles for 
the soda toss.  We will also need cake donations (as it gets closer to May 
3rd).  Students will receive a free game ticket for any soda bottle or cake 
donations.  Thank you!  

  

• We still need photos for the yearbook!  Please email any photographs that we could 
possibly include in the yearbook to lvleopardsyearbook@gmail.com. 

  

• Don’t forget that if you want to wish your child a happy birthday, please see Ms. Angela 
Cutts in the office.  The cost is $15 and all proceeds will go to our PTA to help fund all of 
the wonderful programs they provide for our school.   
  

Upcoming Dates: 
  

4/8 - 6th Grade Promotion Pictures  

4/16 - Panera Fundraiser 

4/27 - Carnival of Champions Track and Field Meet  @ Fred Kelly Stadium  

5/3 - Linda Vista Carnival 

5/15 - Islands Fundraiser  

 Please contact the office if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Barry 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xblp2nbkjQxn48HfGqV_8g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRn6yyYP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvZWsyaHhqdGJxY0xBNHM3VUFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmYGGPkJZr3NUdJSGWtyaXN0aWRlc2NoZW5lc0B5YWhvby5jb21YBAAAAAE%7E
mailto:lvleopardsyearbook@gmail.com

